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We are accepting new registrations for the   

2023-2024 school year.  Visit our website at                                   

livingstoneschool.ca and click the Online                       

Registration tab.  Existing students do not need 

to register for next year.  For Kindergarten, your 

child must be 5 years of age on or before                    

December 31, 2023. 

Athletics                                                                                            

Sports Booster Meeting tonight at 6:30 p.m.                  

Good luck to our Sr. Boys at the Post-Season                 

Tournament this weekend at Matthew Halton and 

to our Junior Girls at the Zone Tournament                                 

in Foremost.                                                                                    

The Mini Basketball team will be participating in a 

tournament in Fort Macleod this Friday. 

Good luck to all of our Sabres! 

Basketball fees are past due.  Payment is accepted 

by cash or cheque at the Office, or on School                  

Cash Online.   

Jr/Sr Volleyball Badminton is coming up soon! Sign 

up sheets are posted by the Gym. 

Shad Valley Participants                                                                                 

Paige Rast, Ainsley Harriott and Sophie 

Lynch-Staunton have been invited to attend 

the Shad Canada program this July!  Shad is 

an immersive program where grade 10 and 

11 students from across Canada live on one 

of 18 campus’ and interact with other                  

students who have an interest in STEAM:                      

Science, Technology, Engineering,                             

Arts and Math. 

We want to give a BIG Sabre welcome to new staff joining us! 

Aileen Davidson for Kelsey Galbraith, Leanne Fitzpatrick for 

Mr. Cahoon and Chrystal Bridges, a new Education Assistant! 

Thank you to our Nutrition Team for preparing 

a delicious soup for lunch today!   

Hot Lunch 

Wednesday, March 29 

Uncle Al’s Pizza 

Students were given a pre-order form to take 

home today.  Orders must be returned by                   

Friday, March 10, at Noon. 

Co-op cards are available at the Office and 
the  Association receives 10% back for any 

purchased.  They may be used for gas, 
hardware or groceries.  

Kindness Matters 

Grad is approaching quickly!  On May 18, 

the Class of 2023 will be celebrating their 

accomplishments! Grads are asked to 

turn in 10 photos to Sarah Yagos for the 

slide show.  Banquet tickets are $30 each 

and may be purchased from Mrs. Douglas 

or on School Cash.  


